
 

 

   Highlights from Tuesday, Aug. 20, 2024, 
Board of Trustees meeting 



 

 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Informational items 

• State budget update. 

• Review of Employee Climate Survey results 
and Student Climate Survey results and how 
those results will be communicated to the 
College. 

• The execution and takeaways of the 
College’s July Tabletop exercise, that 
simulated how to handle civil unrest on 
campus. 

SGA President’s report 

New Student Government Association 
President Joshua Conlindres Sevilla 
introduced himself, sharing his future 
plans to transfer to UNC-Chapel 
Hill and his career aspirations. 
He outlined his presidential goals 
for the year, including increasing 
student participation in student 
events, improving SGA’s social media 
footprint, initiating a campaign to 
reduce waste and increase recycling. 

Board of Trustees Chair Dr. Tara Fikes (second from left) and President J.B. Buxton present Geoff Durham 
(left) and Chuck Wilson (second from right) with the College seal. 

Outgoing board members honored 

Following the members of the Board of Trustees’ 
business meeting, they held a reception to honor 
outgoing Board members Geo� Durham and Charles 
“Chuck” Wilson for their years of service. 

Along with other gi�s to commemorate the work 
they have done on behalf of the College, Durham and 
Wilson were presented with the new College seal to 
honor their service. 




